Receipts/Forms from Holding the Door Open Donations
FY July 1, 2019 — June 30, 2020



Period: July 1, 2019-December 31, 2019
Amount

Bivona Child Advocacy Center 11/27/2019 $5.00
Downtown Women's Center 11/27/2019 $5.42
Dystonia Medical Research Foundation 12/17/2019 $5.00
Housing Works LA 11/27/2019 $5.00
Spondylitis Association of America 12/22/2019 $5.00
Teach for America 11/27/2019 $5.00

Total donated this period $30.42

Period: January 1, 2020-June 30, 2020

Bivona Child Advocacy Center 6/30/2020
Downtown Women's Center 6/30/2020
Dystonia Medical Research Foundation 6/30/2020
Housing Works LA 6/30/2020
Spondylitis Association of America 6/30/2020
Teach for America 6/30/2020

Total donated this period

Total FY19-20




®1V0na Our vision is a community
CHILD ADVOCACY CENTER where all children are safe and
free from abuse.

[ ‘ o
Lrruste. aecnling. Jwskices

/

December 10, 2019

Ms. Clarissa Markewicz

Dear Ms. Markewicz,

Bivona Child Advocacy Center's goal is to focus on children as a priority as they, [
trauma of abuse. Nothing can be more powerful to help us accomplish thi
- 11/27/2019 in honor of the'Hold the Door Open Program. -

Children come through our doors wanting help, searching for hope, and needing to heal from the trauma of abuse. The
incredible impact you make in choosing Bivona as the recipient of your generosity affects the lives of children
and their families in our community and beyond. You’ve provided them with hope.

| want to personally thank you for your generosity and for surrounding these children and families in what is likely one of
the worst times of their lives. Your support helps us continue our work with local schools, giving kids the tools they need to
recognize and prevent abuse. While it may seem that our vision of ending child abuse is a monumental one to take on, we
stand a better chance when we work together. Support from people like you is key to making this vision a reality.

With hope, healing, prevention, and education— your donation will help change the lives of so many. Saying
thank you doesn’t quite feel like enough, but | mean it from the bottom of my heart. '

If you would like additional information about Bivona, have an interest in receiving a tour, or have any questions,
feel free to contact me directly at drosen@BivonaCAC.org or (585) 935-7808.

With warmest gratitude,

Sl

_DebRosen ______
Executive Director

About Bivona Child Advocacy Center:

At Bivona Child Advocacy Center, our 24 partner agencies provide critical, compr_ehens’iv,e;sjewrifée { fﬁenéiy‘-
environment. We work together under one roof to protect, evaluate, treat, and counsel children who have endured the
trauma of abuse. Our coordinated approach minimizes trauma to children and preserves the best evidence for
investigators. Since our doors opened in 2004, we have evaluated over 20,000 children. Did you know that Bivona has a
4 out of 4-star rating from Charity Navigator in recognition of our fiscal health and transparency? | am proud to report that
we are also in the elite 8% of charities to receive six or more consecutive 4-star ratings, indicating that Bivona Child
Advocacy Center outperforms most other charities in Monroe County.

*For tax purposes, we confirm that no goods or services were provided to you in exchange for this gift.

Ry
LLEEN
Bivona Child Advocacy Center « The Skalny Building at One Mount Hope Avenue, Rochester, NY 14620 NAVIGATOR N

w: www.BivonaCAC org  p:585-935-7800 f:585-232-1391 : c;m{;;.?
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Bivona Child Advocacy Center is a S01(c)(3) tax-exempt public chanity. Donations are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. xR KK
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December 17, 2019
Ms. Clarissa Markiewicz

Dear Ms. Markiewicz,
Thank you.

Your donation to the Dystonia Medical Research Foundation (DMRF? is pOWQﬁDE
scientific discoveries and sustaining unique programs to benefit individuals and
families impacted by all forms of dystonia.

We are so grateful for your generous giftof $5 in honor of Holding the Door
Open Program.

With your continued support we have aggressive plans to continue to pursue
innovative research that will lead us closer to our goal of finding a cure
genome editing studies to partnerships to pursue new treatments to p
opportunities for the next generation of experts to utilize the latest techno
are committed to exhausting all possible lines of investigation to increase
understanding of dystonia and expedite discovery of a cure.

Ensuring that everyone affected with every form of dystonia has a place to turn for
information and support is a strategic priority. Last year, more than 50,000 people
received information from the DMRF and that number continues to grow. To meet
that need, the DMRF has plans to host education and awareness meetings across the
country, in addition to online topical webinars.

Thanks to you, the DMREF is able to be there for every patient a
struggling with every form of dystonia and there to fuel the nex:

From all of us at DMRF, thank you for your extraordinary support.
With gratitude,

Janet L. Hieshetter
Executive Director

.
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Dystonia Medical Research Foundation is regist
under the Internal Revenue Code, therefore your gift may be tax-deduc
Number is 95-3378526. No goods or services were r
Please note that your gift may be liste




DOWNTOWN WOMEN'’S CENTER

Every woman housed

Dear Clarissa:

Thank you for making a year-end donation to support women overcoming homelessness. Your gift
is already providing housing, safety, and hope for a woman in need. Here are your donation details
for your records:

e Date: 11/27/2019
e Amount: $5.42

Because of you, women living in Skid Row can continue to access hot meals, showers, and
healthcare in the safety of our Day Center, hundreds of women and children throughout Los
Angeles have a place to call home, and thousands of other women are on a path to personal
stability.

Your generosity is truly at the heart of all we do. | welcome the chance to answer any questions
you might have. Please contact us at (213) 680-0600 to learn more about the impact of your
support. And keep up with all the ways you're helping DWC at DowntownWomensCenter.org.

Thank you so very much for helping to end homelessness for women in greater Los Angeles.

With gratitude,

Lisa Watson
Interim Chief Executive Officer

No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution, which is tax-deductible to the extent of the
law. (Tax ID # 31-1597223)

Our Contact Information
Downtown Women's Center

442 S. San Pedro St.

Los Angeles, CA 90013
213.680.0600
www.downtownwomenscenter.org




Housing Works thanks YOU!

1 message

Erica Arthur <IINNENEGE - Fri, Dec 6, 2019 at 9:40 PM
To: "cjm@clarissajeanne.com” <cjm@clarissajeanne.com>
Cc:

Dear Clarissa,

Thank you for generously supporting Housing Works this holiday season! We are so grateful for your
donation— our supporters are the heartbeat of the organization which keeps us going. Your donation works
to support:

* Over 550 people served in L.A. and surrounding cities

e 3,200+ hours of 1:1 case management monthly

¢ 100 formerly homeless individuals now actively engaged in Empowerment Works (individualized life
skills coaching, workforce development, schooling, volunteer and job opportunities)

¢ |ead support agency for 5 project-based housing sites and 230 households

Thank you for choosing Housing Works to make a difference. YOU make housing Work!

Gratefully,
Erica Arthur
Housing Works Admin

Donation Amount: $5.00 Date: 11/27/2019  Transaction ID: NG

Erica Arthur
Administration

HOUSING WORKS

1277 Wilcox Ave, Suite #1
Los Angeles, CA 90038
Phone: (323) 4646-0042
Fax: (866) 941-7859




Receipt for Order from SAA Store

1 message

[5.SAA store

Ship To: Order Number: -
Order Time: 12/22/2019 7:45:08 AM
Current Status: Complete
Promotional Code(s):
Billed To: Special Instructions: Donating on behalf of the Holding

Clarissa Markiewicz the Door Open program

3

Username: cjm@clarissajeanne.com

Qty Product Name Unit Price

2019 Year End Donation $5.00

« Donation Frequency: One Time Donation

Non Shipping

Subtotal: $5.00
Shipping/Handling: $0.00

Tax: $0.00
Grand Total: $5.00




A>  LOGIN

© Questions

Thank You for » I have a question about my
Supporting Students donation. Who can | talk to?

» How can | donate in another
We're deeply grateful for supporters like you who way?
make a commitment to eliminate educational
inequity. With your generous gift, you have joined a » I this donation tax
movement of teachers and leaders who are working deductible?
both inside and outside the classroom to shape a
society where all children have access to an excellent
education.

Your donation is 100% tax-deductible and you will

receive a confirmation email and receipt to the email
address you provided.

Help us by £} a =]
sharing Facebook  Twitter  Email

Donation Information

Charged Amount:  $5.00
Frequency: One-time donation

Dedication:

11127/2019 “Thank You for Your Donation to Teach For America
In honor of On behalf of the Holding the Door Open
program On behalf of the Holding the Door Open
program

Number:

Need help or have questions
about your donation?

If you have any questions, contact
donations@teachforamerica.org .

Backtotop A

Teach For America Donor Support

donations@teachforamerica.org
25 Broadway, 12th Floor

New York, NY 10004

Copyright ©2019 « All rights reserved « Privacy Policy » Terms of powereD 87 Classy
Use




Thank you for your generous donation
1 message

Bivona Child Advocacy Center <[} EGNGNGNNNE Tue, Jun 30, 2020 at 11:15 PM
To: Clarissa Markiewicz <cjm@clarissajeanne.com>

Dear Clarissa,

Thank you for your generous gift of $10.00. You will be receiving a formal acknowledgement in the
mail within 10-14 business days which can be used as your official tax receipt.

You have made this gift In Honor of Holding the Door Open program.

Your gift details:

Amount: $10.00

Payment Method: I
Date: 6/30/2020

Designation: General Fund

Did you know that many donations can be doubled if your employer has a matching gifts program?
Please check with your employer to see if this applies to you.

On behalf of our entire organization, thank you again for your generous gift.




D b4 S i b O NI A(https://dystonia-foundation.org/)

MEDICAL RESEARCH FOUNDATION
w (hgg;://dystonia-

> DONATE £
foundation.org/dona

online/)

Donation Confirmation e, (hts:/dyst

foundation.o

fundraiser/)
Thank you for supporting the Dystonia Medical Research Foundation.

(@ Payment Complete: Thank you for your donation.

|
Donation Receipt
Clarissa Markiewicz

June 30, 2020

Donation Receipt
Total Donation

X Donations
Donation

Give Other Amount

Donation ID -

Payment Method

(https://dystonia-

> DONATE Sl
In honor of foundation.org/dona

Dedication online/)

(https://dyst
> FUNDRAISE ot

Holding the Door Open program foundation.o

fundraiser/)




Your Downtown Women's Center receipt ||| NG

1 message

Downtown Women's Center <—> Tue, Jun 30, 2020 at 6:23 PM
Reply-To: Downtown Women's Center < >

To: cjm@clarissajeanne.com

Receipt from Downtown Women's Center
Receipt N

AMOUNT PAID DATE PAID PAYMENT METHOD

$5.42 June 30, 2020 ]

SUMMARY
$5.42 to Unrestricted

Amount paid

If you have any questions, contact us at

Donate@downtownwomenscenter.org or call at +1 213-680-0600.

Something wrong with the email? View it in your browser.

You're receiving this email because you made a purchase at Downtown Women's Center,
which partners with Stripe to provide invoicing and payment processing.




Donation Confirmation « Housing Works

Housing

WORKS

Donation Confirmation

(f) Payment Complete: Thank you for your donation.

Donation Receipt
Donor: Clarissa Markiewicz
Date: June 30, 2020
Total Donation: $5.00
Donation:

Donation ID: -

Payment Method:




Your SAA order has been received!
1 message

Spondylitis Association of America <[ IIIINENGGG > Tue, Jun 30, 2020 at 6:11 PM
Reply-To: Spondylitis Association of America <{ G >
To: cjm@clarissajeanne.com

Thank you for your order

Hi Clarissa,

Just to let you know — we've received your order [Illland it is now being
processed:

[Order 4NN (June 30, 2020)

Product Quantity Price
Donate Once $5.20
Subtotal: $5.20
Shipping: Free shipping
Payment method: PayPal

Total: $5.20




I Carissa, thank you for your donation
Thank you for joining us in this work. Each of us has a different part to play, but we all
share a common vision: One day, all children in this nation will have the opportunity to
attain an excellent education.

We are grateful for your commitment to making this vision a reality. Please visit our
website at www.teachforamerica.org to learn more about the work and progress that
your support makes possible.

With gratitude,

Elisa Villanueva Beard
Chief Executive Officer
Teach For America

Twitter: @VillanuevaBeard

You have donated

$5.00
to

Teach For America

Charged Amount $5.00

Donation Date 06/30/2020

Donation Number | ]

Designation General Funds Project

Dedicated To In Honor Of Holding The Door Open Program




